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December 5, 2013 Meeting 

First Baptist Church, Hickory Withe, TN 

 

  

President Rudy Watkins opened the meeting at 6:30 p.m. and welcomed visitors and elected 

officials.  

 

The minutes of the November meeting were approved with no exceptions.  

 

Reports from committees were as follows:  

 The treasurer’s report: Checking Account Balance: $12,047.96 and CD balance: 

$50,491.03 for a total of $63,539.21.  

 No other reports were presented. 

 

Everyone then enjoyed a delicious pot luck dinner. 

 

At 7:00 p.m. President Watkins introduced our guests, the R.S.V.P. choir who presented a 

wonderful program of Christmas music that was enjoyed and appreciated by everyone. 

 

President Watkins thanked everyone for coming out even in the inclement weather and 

extended special thanks to Joann Stallings and Joann Allen for the beautiful Christmas 

decorations.  

 

Meeting was then adjourned. 
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